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Conker Tournament

Congratulations to this year’s 
Conker Champion – Ewan (pictured 

with the runner-up - Otis).

. . . encouraging excellence in everyone.

Remembrance Service
Rev Zoe will be leading a Remembrance Day Service for the school in St Leonards Church, 
assisted by members of the Worship Group, at 9:15 Friday 11th November.  You are warmly 
invited to join us for this.
Poppies
Poppies (and poppy-related items) will be available to buy from school.  Year 6 children will visit 
every class each morning with these.  Alternatively, they can be purchased directly from the 
school office.  Suggested minimum donations are listed on the back of this newsletter.

Cross Country
Wednesday 5th October
    On a crisp, clear afternoon, accompanied by Mr Burt 
and welcome parents, 28 pupils attended Iceni Academy 
to participate in the annual
 Cluster Cross Country competition.  Split into four age 
groups, the children ran against competitors from the 
Cluster schools.  
    Mundford pupils performed particularly well, achieving 
seven 2nd place finishes, one 3rd and, as a result of the 
overall terrific team effort, returned to Mundford as 
winners of this year’s competition.
    Runners who finished in the first ten in their age & 
gender category will progress to represent the Methwold 
Cluster at the Breckland Competition in Watton on 7th 
November.  Pleasingly Mundford have 22 runners who 
have been selected to attend this race.
    Congratulations to all who ran at Iceni Academy and 
good luck to those of you going to Watton.

Children In Need – 18th November
The School Council have decided on the following events to raise money for Children in Need:
 - Non-Uniform:  On 18th November, children are invited to make a contribution towards 
Children in Need in return for the privilege of wearing non-uniform.  Spotty-themed dress is 
encouraged (but not essential).  Please just ensure that whatever they wear is suitable for a day 
at school.
- Guess the Spots on the Cake Competition:  The PTA will be visiting each class to give 
children a chance to take part in this competition.  The winner gets the cake!
The PTA will also be holding an after-school cake sale on the School Playground at 3:30pm.
More details to follow nearer the time.


